
EXECUTIVE 
  

04 June 2019 
 

WATER RESOURCES EAST - LCC MEMBERSHIP OF THE COMPANY 
 
On 21 May 2019, the Environment and Economy Scrutiny Committee supported a 
recommendation for the Executive to approve the Council taking up membership of 
the Water Resources East company.  
 
The Scrutiny Committee also highlighted the following points for consideration: 
 

 The Committee supported the work being undertaken to influence the 
development of the regional Water Resource Management Plan and the wider 
long term decisions on water management across the region. 
 

 The Committee sought assurance that Internal Drainage Boards would be 
fully involved as part of Water Resources East. Officers confirmed that 
Internal Drainage Boards would be part of the Strategic Advisory Group which 
would be open and inclusive to ensure that the broadest possible set of views 
were sought and considered. 
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